LONDON ROAD WELLINGBOROUGH NN8 2DQ PRINCIPAL: STEVE ELLIOTT

T +44 (0)1933 222039
E enquiries@wrennschool.org.uk
www.wrennschool.org.uk



Education

Trust

5th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

UK University and Apprenticeship Search Trip

The opportunity has arisen for our Year 12 students to attend the UK University and Apprenticeship Search organised by the University of Leicester. This will be held at the King Power Stadium in Leicester on Friday 13th March 2020 and entry is free. It will give students a chance to consider their next step after Wrenn School. Most universities in the country are represented here and it is a chance to receive vital HE and career inspiration and support.

Students will be transported by coach from the Academy (Broadway entrance) at 9.15am and return to the School for around 2.30pm. This trip is free and is an excellent opportunity for those who are interested in attending university or requiring information and guidance regarding high end apprenticeships. We expect all year 12 students to attend and they will need to register for their ticket by using the unique registration link: https://www.ukuniversitysearch.com/fair-signup/leicester-spring-2020 which needs to be completed, printed out and handed in to Mrs Mayes by Friday 28th February. Please return the attached permission slip to Mrs Mayes by Friday 14th February 2020.

I hope you agree that this is a really good opportunity for Year 12 students to gain a better idea of what apprenticeships and universities have to offer. If you have any questions or concerns, please do ring me at London Road or e-mail me at natasha.thomas-francis@wrennschool.org.uk

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Thomas-Francis

N. Phomes- Framing

Head of Sixth Form



Please hand in this slip to Mrs Mayes by Friday 14th February 2020

<u>UK University and Apprenticeship Fair – Friday 13th March 2020</u>